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As it had been 42 days since we ‘mummified’ tomatoes (the Ancient Egyptians left 
their bodies in Natron – a type of salt – for 40-50 days to dry out), we uncovered 
them to see what had happened and compare them to the ‘control’ tomato we had 
not ‘mummified’. It was fascinating to see how they had dried out but mostly 
retained their shape. It was also interesting to see how they varied depending on 
technique used during the ‘mummification process’.  
 

  
Control 

 
 
 
In English, we have finished and edited our Ancient Egyptian Sleepover stories. A 
huge amount of effort and enthusiasm has been put into these and many children 
did not want to stop writing which was wonderful to see.  
 
Key dates: 

 We will be sharing our Ancient Egyptian learning prior to our Ukulele 
performance on Wednesday 27th March between 1:30 and 2:30pm. 

 Ukulele performance – Wednesday 27th March at 2:30pm. 
 

Coming up next week - Learning Way to support at home  
In Maths, we will be continuing our 
learning on perimeter and looking at 
area of shapes.  
 
In English, we will be exploring some 
poetry, looking at a specific type of 
poem called a haiku.  

Read at least 5 times a week. Please 
ensure reading is recorded in the 
reading record books each week.  
  
Mathletics – some children have several 
outstanding pieces of home learning on 
mathletics and the Easter holiday may 
be a good time to catch this up before 
the new term.  
 
TTRS or other times tables practise.  

 


